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Online classes continue as Tulane University moves forward in its recovery after
Hurricane Ida struck Louisiana. Following the cancellation of in-person classes in the
two weeks immediately after the hurricane, online classes began Sept. 13 and will
continue through Sept. 22. 

As some faculty and students may still be without Wi-Fi in their homes, Tulane has
provided internet access spots for them to utilize in the meantime. Faculty members
can reserve time slots for classrooms in the Goldring/Woldenberg Business Complex
at the A. B. Freeman School of Business. Undergraduate, graduate and professional
students can access Wi-Fi in several locations on and near the downtown campus.
Locations near the uptown campus — Tulane Hillel, The Latter Library and The
Tulane Catholic Center — are also available to students. For a list of internet access
points, click here. 

In-person classes will resume on Sept. 27. 

https://news.tulane.edu/news/beat-goes-0
https://tulane.edu/forward/communications/internet-access-update-091521


Amy Pfrimmer, associate professor of music and the Lillian Gerson Watsky Professor
in Voice in the Newcomb Department of Music, teaches a voice lesson online on the
fourth floor of the Goldring/Woldenberg Business Complex. (Photo by Paula Burch-
Celentano)


